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Ruth Nettles 

From: ':Greg Fath [gregf@gobroadstar.com] 

Sent: Friday, October 16,20092:33 PM 

To: Filings@psc.state.f1.us 

Subject: FW: Re Cancellation Request.pdf - Adobe Acrobat Professional 

Attachments: Re Cancellation Request.pdf 

Per the instructions on your website, please accept this PDF as our official correspondence to cancel IXC and CLEC 
codes and associated certifications. 

Thank youl 
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1809 North Black HOf!;C Pike -Suite B-3 
Williamstown - New Jersey 08094 
p. 856.286.5000 F· 850.875.9998 BROAD TAR 

Date: October 15,2009 

Florida Public Service Commission 
Office of Commission Clerk 
2450 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Cancellation Request 

To Whom It May Concern: 

Please accept this letter as our official request to cancel our IXC and CLEC certifications in the state of 
Florida. Our IXC company code is TJ798 and our CLEC company code is TX793 , with a certificate 
number of 8497. We have not been operating in either of these two capacities in 2009. 

Thank you. 

s/ Douglas H. Bell 
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